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KootenArrow Regional Workshop held at Whatshan Retreat January 2004 

 
Summer Reading Camp at The Edge 

 
Inonoaklin Edgewood Broadband celebrated the completion of its Phase 2 

expansion. 

 

The Edge Flashback 

 
Community Access Program-Making Employment Possible within the 

community.- Youth Interns 2003 from left to right: Milana McFarlane. 

Johanna Turnbull, Stacy Kendall, Bre Volansky. 

 
Fire Valley Threatre Group recording a song for ‘The Kootenays are 

Revolting’ 

 
UCCLA Ceremony Group Picture  Left to right – Inky Mark, MP Dauphin 

Manitoba,  Hon. Jim Abbott, MP, Kootenay – Columbia, Katrina Conroy, MLA 

Kootenay West, Dorothy Crabbe, Rollie Crabbe,  UCCLA members, Roman 
Zakaluzny, Andrew Hladyshevsky, Diane Dragasevich, Lubomyr Luciuk, Orest 

Kruhlak, Ivan Grbesic, Ron Volansky, Phyllis Volansky, Milan Prevost, Andrea 

Malysh, Father Isadore Woronchak, Father Andrzij Wasylinko , Jean Bassett, 
flagbearers Andrea Hug and Cara Atherton 

 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

 

Note New Hours! 
 
Tues – Thurs: 10 – 4 
Sat: 10 - 2 


